
July 2024 Chamber Meeting 

The July meeting was held at Rosemary & Rust at noon on July 10, 2024.  There were 5 people in 

attendance.  Renee was absent, so a treasurer’s report was not available.   

Jessie reported no new members this month.  She did inform everyone that Luke English (English 

Towing) purchased Ferris Autobody. 

Fall Festival was discussed again in hopes of getting the vendor tent up and going again this year.  Jessie 

will reach out to Dave Stuaan. 

Robin reminded everyone of the sports physical day at Dr. Arnold’s office on July 24th.  The cost is $10. 

The next Bushnell Chamber meeting will be Wednesday, August 14 at Rosy’s at noon.   

 

Jessie Havens, President 

 

 

 


